
 
 

  
 

 

 

 
Tel: 020 7237 3714           Email: office@spa-education.org             Web: www.spa-education.org 

 

Spa Bermondsey, Monnow Road, London SE1 5RN 
A special school for pupils with autism 

 
23rd May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Autism Accreditation 
 
We are very excited to be working with the National Autistic Society this year.  The National Autistic 

Society will be reviewing the bespoke, autism specific, provision that we provide here at Spa 

Bermondsey.  We are working towards achieving their Autism Specialist Award.  As part of this process, 

your feedback is essential.  You will have received a text message with a link to the parent and carer 

survey that the NAS has written.  We are asking all families to complete this survey.  The results will help 

the NAS review the quality of our provision and the impact it has on young people as well as helping us 

to shape our provision.  

 

You can find the survey here https://forms.office.com/e/enq6VVX7pr  

This letter will be saved on our website to allow you to click the link 

 

We shall be holding a coffee morning on Wednesday 4th June at 2pm for anyone who would like support 

to complete this survey.  You can also find out more about the process. We are looking for families who 

are interested in being part of the focus group that meets remotely with the National Autistic Society 

assessors on Wednesday 17th June.  If this is something you are interested in being part of, please let 

Shervinia, our family liaison worker know.  

 

We shall feedback the results of our accreditation in July.   

 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Georgina Quigley 
Head of School 

http://www.spa-education.org/
https://forms.office.com/e/enq6VVX7pr

